
  
  
Redwood Power Systems, a local company based in Norwich, is hosting a Cost Saving and 
Carbon Reduction Forum at Framingham Earl High School in Poringland, just outside 
of Norwich, on Wednesday, 22nd June.  We have 8 speakers with a diverse range of 
technology and services specifically aimed at reducing cost and carbon emissions 
in schools.   This event is FREE!  We hope you will be able to join us.  Please find an 
invitation below.  The RSVP date is Friday, 10th June but we will be able to accept 
responses for another week to 10 days. 
 

 
  


